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April 21, 2009

Mrs. Darlene Standley

Chief of Utilities Division
Tennessee Regulatory Authority
460 James Robertson Parkway
Nashville, TN 37243-0505

Re: Docket No. 08-00202 — Letter regarding Highland Cove

Dear Mrs. Standley:

This letter is in response to your letter of March 25™ regarding maintenance information for
the Highland Cove Condominiums. As a matter of policy, Tennessee Wastewater and every
other utility that I am familiar with does not send out maintenance information to customers.
However, Brian Carter, the Maintenance Manager, and I would be happy to meet with
representatives of the Highland Cove Homeowners Association and discuss any questions
that they may have about maintenance of the system.

Sincerely,

Chotn b 22 ¢
Charles Pickney, Jr.
President
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